
It’s time again for our hometown 24th of 
July celebration! The city is busy making 
preparations to host this exciting event 
once again and show off our Little Green 
Valley.  We want to make you aware that 
the concert and fireworks will be at the 
high school this year due to the 
construction at the middle school.  Also, 
the parade route has been extended this 
year– it will now start near 600 South by 
the city yards.  To better serve our 
citizens and guests we have also added 
new park picnic tables that will be imple-
mented into our celebration. We are ex-
cited to have the COVID restrictions lifted 
and be able to get back to normal with 

our festivities.  

As you know, we are in a severe drought. 
We have implemented new policies to 
make our water last as long as possible. 
We ask that you continue to abide with 
the ordinances by not watering between 
the hours of 10am-6pm, not watering in 
one place for more than one hour at a 
time and not watering cement or non-
vegetated areas. A good suggestion is to 
raise YOUR LAWNMOWER BLADE so 
your lawn will need less water.  We all 
need to do our part to ensure water is 
available when we really need it.  We 
appreciate your efforts this far! Your co-

operation has made an impact. 

The city has NOT implemented any ban 
on personal fireworks. We do ask that with 
the dry conditions-that you use extreme 
caution in doing so and abide with the 
state laws in doing them between the 
hours of 11am-11pm, July 22-25.  Also, 
have a water source nearby wherever you 

might be. 

Adding to this busy time, Monroe city will 
be hosting the Cal Ripken Pacific 
Southwest Regional Regional 8U baseball 
tournament July 18-23rd. We will have 
teams here from California, Nevada, 
Arizona, and Utah the week of July 18.  
There are some exciting events planned 
throughout the week along with fun and 
competitive baseball!  Head down to the 
ball fields and watch a game or two and 
root on our own South Sevier 8 year old 
team that are representing our area as 

Southern Utah Champions. 

The exciting reports from the city continue 
with improvements on the splash pad. On 
these hot days swing by the splash pad to 
cool down and check out the fun new 

attachments! 

Thanks again to all of you for making 

Monroe a great place to live! 
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Examine your June billing statement 
carefully. If incorrect, please  

communicate directly with our  

Auditors: 

KIMBALL & ROBERTS, P.C. 

PO BOX 663 

Richfield, UT  84701 

435-896-6488 

Fireworks will be at 
South Sevier High School 

this year! 

 

You Could Be the Next  

SEVIER VALLEY IDOL 

DATE: 7-23-2021 

Time: 7pm-10 pm 

Place: Lions Park Monroe, UT 

To enter Call: Lynn Belcher 702-843-4989 

 

Snow College is making a big investment in  

Technical Education, which includes: 

-New, lower tuition for most popular programs 

-Tuition assistance available 

-Short-term certificate training 

-No General courses required 

-College credit for every class 

Go to snow.edu/TechEd for more information! 

 

Veteran Memorial Fundraiser  

still happening at the City Office. 
Raffle tickets for a quilt, Gun and 
Decorative Wooden flag are still 

being sold and  donations           
accepted.  



Heat Assistance: 

 

 You can apply for HEAT 
assistance starting   November 
1st, 2012.  If you are going to 
need assistance please call 893-
0744 to make an appointment.   

 Please note that HEAT 
payments are a one time pay-
ment only and will not cover 
your entire winter heating 
costs.  

 Monroe City must still 
enforce penalties and our dis-
connection policy even if you  
have qualified for HEAT assis-
tance.  

 


